Page 1

From: "Mochrie, Paul" < Paul. Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

**Date:** 6/23/2016 6:15:34 PM

Subject: Fallen tree - 1872 Nelson Street

Good afternoon Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing to update you on an incident that occurred late this afternoon at the above-referenced address. A large tree (approx. 60') situated on City property fell onto an adjacent multi-family residential building.

Fortunately, there were no injuries. However, the tree came to rest on the concrete balconies of 3 apartments. The residents of those 3 apartments have been evacuated. The attached photo provides a view of the situation at present.

VFRS and Park Board managers are presently on scene, and a Park Board forestry crew is en route to remove the tree. A building inspector has also been dispatched to assess the damage to the building.

At this time, we do not have any information as to the cause. The tree will be assessed by Forestry staff prior to removal.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns at this point.

Best, Paul

## **Paul Mochrie**

Deputy City Manager City of Vancouver

453 West 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5Y 1V4

Office: 604.873.7666

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this information, is strictly prohibited.



Mayor Gregor Robertson and Vancouver City Council invite you to a celebration of women in the arts for

## INTERNATIONAL WOMEN'S DAY

Wednesday, March 9, 2016, doors open at 5:30 pm Event begins at 5:45 pm with reception to follow

> Vancouver City Hall, 453 West 12th Avenue Third Floor, Council Chamber Please rsvp by March 4: rsvp@vancouver.ca

If you require any assistance related to accessibility, including dietary requests, contact pearl.zhang@vancouver.ca or phone 604-873-7279, by March 2.